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June 15, 2022 
 
Addendum #2 
 
TO: All Offerors 
 
RE: RFP #COVB-22-100738 Legal & Administrative Services for the Virginia Beach Citizen Review 

Board 
 
Gentlemen/Madams: 
 
The closing date for this RFP has been changed to: 
 

Tuesday, July 12, 2022, at 3:00 p.m. Eastern Time. 
 
 
This addendum forms a part of the RFP Documents and modifies the original RFP. 
 
All other RFP requirements remain the same. Please acknowledge receipt of addendum by signing in the 
space provided at the bottom of this letter and returning this letter with your response. If you have 
questions, please contact me at (757) 385-4592 or rpankey@vbgov.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Russell M. Pankey, NIGP-CPP, CPPO, CPPB 
Procurement Specialist III 
 
cc: RFP File COVB-22-100738 
 
Acknowledge receipt: 
 
__________________________________________________ 
(Offeror Signature) 

PURCHASING DIVISION 
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